
From: Tom Davis <tdavis@harveyandbattey.com>
To: Sanders, Ashleyashleys@bcgov.net
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/15/2012 1:27:12 PM
Subject: Re: Broad Creek PSD

And what is the status? Please communicate with Katherine Veldran. 

Tom

On Nov 15, 2012, at 1:14 PM, "Sanders, Ashley" <ashleys@bcgov.net> wrote:

> Tom,
>
>
>
> The appointment letters have been sent to the governor's office.
>
>
>
> Ashley
>
> _______________________________
> From: Tom Davis [tdavis@harveyandbattey.com]
> Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 2:13 PM
> To: Sanders, Ashley
> Subject: FW: Broad Creek PSD
>
>
>
> From: Tom Davis
> Sent: Friday, November 09, 2012 3:22 PM
> To: 'Sanders, Ashley'
> Cc: Veldran, Katherine
> Subject: Broad Creek PSD
>
> Ashley, have you advised the governor's office yet that the delegation formally recommended that 
Messrs. Katz, Rowe and Joseph be reappointed to the PSD? Please advise. Thanks. Tom
>
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